
The Floyd-Floyd County Public Service Authority has proposed an adjustment in its monthly 
water and sewer rates. The proposed rates, if adopted, will go into effect on bills sent to 
customers beginning of July 2024 reflecting June 2024 usage. A public hearing will be 
conducted pursuant to Virginia Code Section 15.2-5136 at 5:30 pm on May 09, 2024, at the 
Town Office located at 208 East Oxford Floyd, VA 24091, to hear comments on the proposed 
rates. If anyone has a public comment and does not feel comfortable attending in person, you 
may submit your comment in writing and mail it to:  Floyd-Floyd County PSA P.O. Box 407 
Floyd, VA 24091 or email it to floydpsa@townoffloyd.org and your comment will be read. The 
Floyd PSA will accept written comments up to the time of the hearing. 

Proposed Monthly Water Service Rates 

Residential Water based on metered use: $28.90 for the first 3,000 gallons and $9.22 for each 
additional 1,000 gallons billed. 

Commercial and Multifamily based on metered use: $37.86 for the first 3,000 gallons and 
$12.08 for each additional 1,000 gallons billed.  

Industrial based on metered use: $37.86 for the first 3,000 gallons and $12.08 for each 
additional 1,000 gallons billed.  

Proposed Monthly Sewer Service Rates 

Residential based on metered use: $45.43 for first 3,000 gallons and $15.15 for each 
additional 1,000 gallons billed. 

Commercial based on metered use: $91.93 for first 4,000 gallons and $22.99 for each 
additional 1,000 gallons billed. 

Light Industrial based on metered use: $91.93 for first 4,000 gallons and $22.99 for each 
additional 1,000 gallons billed. 

Industrial based on metered use: $91.93 for first 4,000 gallons and $22.99 for each additional 
1,000 gallons billed. 

Unmetered: $45.43 for the first bathroom and $15.15 for each additional bathroom or half bath 

Connection and Availability fees remain unchanged. 

 

By Authority of 
 
Teresa Conner 
Administrative Assistant 
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